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Dear Fiona, 
 
The Heavy Goods Vehicles (Charging for the Use of Certain 
Infrastructure on the Trans-European Road Network) (Revocation and 
Consequential Amendments) Regulations 2023 
 
At its meeting on 14 November, the Net Zero, Energy and Transport 
Committee considered the Scottish Government’s consent notification for the 
following UK statutory instrument–   
 
The Heavy Goods Vehicles (Charging for the Use of Certain Infrastructure on 
the Trans-European Road Network) (Revocation and Consequential 
Amendments) Regulations 2023  
 
Further to our scrutiny of this notification, the Committee agreed that it is 
content for the Scottish Government to give consent to UK Ministers making 
regulations on its behalf in relation to this SI.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Edward Mountain MSP 
Convener 
Net Zero, Energy and Transport Committee 


